© May 29, 2008

Mr. Alexandre Guermant
Yaconto Inc.

Unit 14

4200 Kindersley Avenue
Montreal, Quebec

H4P 1K8

Dear Mr. Guermant and Co-signatories:

On behalf of the Right Honourable Stephen Harper, I would like to
acknowledge receipt of your May 16 letter of introduction from YACONTO Inc.

Thank you for providing the Prime Minister with the list of projects for
Krasnodar Territory. A copy of your correspondence has been forwarded to the
Honourable David Emerson, Minister of Foreign Affairs and International Trade. [ am
certain that the Minister will also appreciate receiving this information.

Again, thank you for writing to the Prime Minister.

Yours sincerely,

. by didin

M. Bredeson
Executive Correspondence Officer
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